
 

 
 

 

2022 
Notice to Competitors # 3 

 
 

1. Race 2 of the William Berger and William Stein Series “The Santa Monica 
Bay Race” originally scheduled for March 5, 2022, is abandoned and 
rescheduled for March 26, 2022. 
 

2. Skippers and crew are invited to join us for the rescheduled post-race 
hospitality on March 26. 
 

 

 
Posted at 2100 

3/4/2022  

Brendan Huffman 

Event Race 

Chairman 

 


